
Dear Charlotte 
  
Thanks again for your email of 27 May 2021 on behalf of the society and sharing 
your correspondence with Woollahra Council on the parking of trailers in Darling 
Point. I do understand your frustration and appreciate you raising the matter with me. 
  
I will again raise your concerns and with Woollahra Council’s General Manager, 
Craig Swift-McNair. I will request that he responds to you and copy me in.  
  
I do appreciate your patience in the meantime. 
  
Kind regards 
  
Gabrielle 
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